
Pembroke Regional Hospital 
MEMO 

To: All Staff and Physicians 

From: Scott Coombes, VP Finance and Corporate Services 

Date: January 8, 2024 

Subject: Manager of Finance 

 

I am very pleased to announce that Erin Broome will be joining our team in 

the position of Manager, Finance, effective January 22, 2024. 

Erin brings to the position many years of financial leadership experience, 

most recently in her role as the Treasurer at the Town of Renfrew. 

Please join me in welcoming Erin to the PRH team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


